SHAHEED BHAGAT SINGH COLLEGE
(UNIVERSITY OF DELHI)

Date: 28.02.2024

NOTICE

In pursuance to notification No. GB-II/117/2024/DA dated 14.02.2024 issued by
the Assistant Regis;rar (Procurement & Stores), University of Delhi regarding
66" Annual Flower Show of University of Delhi on 01.03.2024 at Gautam Buddh
Centenary Garden, University of Delhi, Delhi-110007, it is hereby notified that
the College will remain closed on 01.03.2024 after 01:00 p.m.

All the teachers, students and Non-teaching staff are invited to participate in the

flower show.

Note: Examinations will be conducted as per scheduled time table.
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(Prof. Arun Kumar Attree)
Principal

Copy to:

- All Teaching Staff

- All Non-teaching Staff

- ERP Portal

- College Website ®



